
26th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Options Evening & Parent Teacher Consultations

Parent Teacher Consultations will take place in conjunction with options evening on Tuesday 5th
March for Year 9. This is an opportunity for you to follow-up on the report, mock exam results
and discuss your child's GCSE options with their teachers. We recommend that your child
attends with you.

Options stalls will be open to students from 3:45pm, with individual teacher meetings taking
place between 4:30pm and 6:30pm. You should discuss with your child your availability for this
session and they will make appropriate timed appointments with their teachers. If your
conversation requires an extensive discussion, we encourage you to make an additional
appointment with the teacher concerned.

The evening will also include a presentation about the GCSE programme. This will take place
at 5:00pm-5:30pm for year 9s in Annapurna and Kanchenjunga and at 5.30pm-6.00pm for those
in Makalu and Dhaulagiri.

Please complete this form to confirm that you have received this letter and to let us know whether
we can expect that your child will be booking appointment slots for you. We understand that
there may be unavoidable circumstances that prevent a parent/carer from attending campus on
this day. If you are not able to attend the campus for such reasons, please contact Ms. Sajiya
Maharjan.

We look forward to seeing you next week.

Yours Sincerely,

Ms Cathy Williams
Academic Assistant Head for Secondary

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNtzXBCuBV9ADM0je3uV_D-zS1MrZWpgVGCUbjs9tZVJeOtg/viewform
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